Unity Elementary

“Expect Great Things”

Unity
Elementary
August 2023

Elementary Principal’s Report

Eagle Academy and the ‘First Days of School’!

This time of year brings back incredible memories of all of our first days of school in the
fall, and provides an opportunity for us to craft fantastic new memories for the next
generation of our students here at Unity!

It was so special to
see the neat activities
our kids enjoyed over
the last days of
August, and the first
days of school in
September.
Swimming, team
building, re-learning
how things work at
school, experiencing new things for this year (check out the friendship maze Mr. Brown
and the Middle School Community Service kids made), and so much more!

Our first days of school this year
also incorporated early learning
assessments with our 4k and K | [
students during their Ready, Set, |G e R
Go conferences. These :
assessments combined with our
Grade 1 - Grade 4 spring
assessments allow us to
immediately start providing
additional support services for students in need. Thank you
to Mrs. Chell, Mrs. Peterson, Ms. Sventek, and Mrs. Mackinnon for all of their help.
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It is going to be a great year, full of great memories and learning. Welcome back kids!





